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September 30, 2019 
 
 
Dear County Residents:  
 
We are pleased to provide you with the enclosed 2018-2019 San Joaquin County Annual 
Report, A Year in Review, which provides information about our financial outlook, as well as 
examples of programs, services, and partnerships that make San Joaquin County an 
exceptional place to live, work and play.  
 
Through the exceptional collaboration and support from each of our departments, the report 
overviews the County’s successes during the 2018-2019 fiscal year with an emphasis on the 
Board of Supervisors’ Strategic Priorities: Fiscal Responsibility, Public Safety and Criminal 
Justice, Good Governance, Economic Development and Water. San Joaquin County is 
committed to ensuring all of our citizens are a priority, which is why each of our employees is 
dedicated to providing quality service to our local residents. We are proud of our 
accomplishments this past year in providing fiscally responsible, outstanding services to every 
person who calls San Joaquin County home.  
 
You can review the 2018-2019 annual report on our website at:  
https://www.sjgov.org/department/cao/pdf/SJC-2018-19_AnnualReport.pdf  
 
If you have any questions or would like to order additional copies of the report, please contact 
my office at (209) 468-3203. We look forward to hearing your feedback. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Monica Nino 
County Administrator 
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